

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Ollie Harrison 3157 North 21st Street Franklin, WI 53206 July 29, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Dear Mr. Harrison:

This is to notify you that on July 22, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Manager license for the premises at 6222 West Fond du Lac Avenue in the City and County of Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Phoenix Club") and operated by Diamond Food & Beverage, Inc., be approved with a ten (10) day suspension. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a police report.

On July 22, 2004 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Manager license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved with a ten (10) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of July 27, 2004 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear nor did you file written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Utilities and Licenses Committee by a vote of fifteen (15) Ayes and zero (0) noes to renew your Class "B" Manager license with a ten (10) day suspension.

Said suspension is to be in effect from midnight, July 27, 2004 through midnight, August 5, 2004.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division CCF031480



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 28, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Mr. Nihar J. Shah 2342 South Austin Street, Apt. 203 Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Shah:

This is to notify you that on July 13, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "A" Liquor and Malt license for the premises at 6329 South 20th Street in the City and County of Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("VIP Food & Liquor Mart") be approved with a fifteen (15) day suspension. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a police report.

On July 16, 2004 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "A" Liquor and Malt license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved with a fifteen (15) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of July 27, 2004 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear nor did you file written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Utilities and Licenses Committee by a vote of fifteen (15) Ayes and zero (0) noes to renew your Class "A" Liquor and Malt license with a fifteen (15) day suspension.

Said suspension is to be in effect from midnight, July 27, 2004 through midnight, August 11, 2004.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division CCF 031480



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 28, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Mr. Socorro Gomez 2214 S. 14th Street Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Gomez:

This is to notify you that on July 13, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 2101 South 6th Street in the City and County of Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Club 6th Street") be approved with a ten (10) day suspension. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On July 16, 2004 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved with a ten (10) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of July 27, 2004 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear nor did you file written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Utilities and Licenses Committee by a vote of fifteen (15) Ayes and zero (0) noes to renew your Class "B" Tavern license with a ten (10) day suspension.

Said suspension is to be in effect from midnight, July 31, 2004 through midnight, August 10, 2004.

Very truly yours, Conal Olionhan RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division CCF 031480



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Cierk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 28, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Ms. Patty L. Roby 5124 N. 56th St. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Ms. Roby:

This is to notify you that on July 13, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 5334 West Hampton Avenue in the City and County of Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Life Bar") be approved with a ten (10) day suspension. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a police report.

On July 16, 2004 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved with a ten (10) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of July 27, 2004 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear nor did you file written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Utilities and Licenses Committee by a vote of fifteen (15) Ayes and zero (0) noes to renew your Class "B" Tavern license with a ten (10) day suspension.

Said suspension is to be in effect from midnight, July 30, 2004 through midnight, August 9, 2004.

vay yany yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

031480